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April 28,2016

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor

State of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

On behalf of the Council on Foreign Relations (CFR), I would like to present you with a copy of a
recent issue of Foreign Affairs, CFR’s flagship publication. The March/April issue examines the causes
and consequences of slow economic growth, with analysis of the Great Recession’s weak economic
recovery, the role of the middle class in ensuring good governance, and the destabilizing effects of
slow growth in China and Russia. Other highlights include new approaches to combatting climate
change and recommendations for expanding funding for study abroad programs for American
students.

CFR strives to offer timely information on the domestic challenges facing the United States, including
homeland security, energy, education, job creation, infrastructure, and immigration. As part of these
efforts, CFR’s State and Local Officials Initiative provides a forum for bipartisan discussion on
pressing international issues that affect the priorities and agendas of state and local governments. [
invite you to join us as we track foreign policy and domestic issues relevant to your state on CFR’s
State and Local Officials portal, www.cfr.org/stateandlocal.

For more information on how to connect with CFR, please have your office contact Lizzy McCourt
Noonan, associate director, at 212.434.9848 or outreach@cfr.org. We look forward to serving as a
resource to you and your colleagues. v .

Best regards,

Irina A. Faskianos

Vice President, National Program & Outreach

tel 212.434.9465 cell 201.463.4515 fax212.434.9829

ifaskianos@cfr.org
Encl.



